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It has been a busy period at church with 2 baptisms and three weddings – all very happy occasions.
The Annual Church meeting was held mid-May, Marc Cramsie gave his final Treasurer’s Report and Margaret Holden also stepped down from the PCC.
I am pleased to report that Richard Howard has agreed to take on the role of treasurer.
On the fundraising front, the Easter lilies were again successful. The Great British Bake-off event was a huge success and thanks to Nigel Hall’s generosity almost £900 was raised.
The Quinquennial Inspection is due in September.
Harvest Festival is planned for Saturday 28th September followed by meal in the village hall.
Plans are being drawn up to upgrade the lighting in church.
Service patterns may vary over the coming months as Jennifer Totney is going on maternity leave at the end of August for 12 months.

